
Beautification Report: 

• Members consist of Linda Proctor, Paul Bistany & Jules Champoux. 
• Tasks for Committee Members to brainstorm/complete: 
• Mural Projects moves forward with DERKZ 

o We have met with DERKZ at Kona Sushi alongside the owners of Kona Sushi & 
Roma & Associates to discuss the process and the creative aspects to ensure all 
parties are on the same page. 

o Derkz has informed us that his timeline for the execution of these mural projects 
will be at the beginning of Spring 2023. Kona Sushi’s building will be first, with 
Roma & Associates building to follow. Kona Sushi is looking to tie in the mural 
with their Grand Opening celebrations. 

o Derkz has requoted us for the two murals. Those quotes have been sent off to 
the Town of Tecumseh for them to send to My Main Street in order to retrieve 
our $10,000.00 grant for these projects by the deadline of Monday, January 23rd, 
2023. 

o Derkz has signed both agreements for Kona Sushi and Roma & Associates. 
o Both parties would like to add historical Tecumseh features to their walls. 
o Derkz has informed our Coordinator that he is getting started connecting with 

Kona Sushi to discuss designs at a private meeting and will have a first rendering 
to us shortly. 

o Need to reach back out to Derkz, as Spring 2023 is upon us, to find out his 
timeline for these projects in order to notify all involved and progress he’s 
made thus far with the creative drafts of both murals. 

 
• Next on the committees plans for future discussion: 

o Tasks for Committee Members to brainstorm/complete: 
• Working on coming up with some more beautification projects for our 

area after the mural projects are complete in 2023. 
• Coordinator met with the Manager Parks & Horticulture and the new 

Director of Community & Recreation Services at the Town of 
Tecumseh to discuss opportunities for collaboration this year and 
writing a grant together for a future beautification project.  
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